NEWSLETTER 33— 5" June 2015

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Soundbeam Performance — Year 5 children gave a lively musical interpretation of the Greek Myths
under the direction of Renny Badham from Alcester Academy. They used Soundbeam’s ultra-sonic
sensors to convert body movements into sound analogies based on their direction and speed.

Punctuality — | would like to remind parents that the school day starts at 8.55am and children should be
in the playground before this time. Please ensure your children arrive at school before the gates close.

Head Lice — We have had a number of cases of head lice - please check your child’s hair regularly and
treat accordingly.

Sunny Weather — Please apply ‘one application’ sun cream to your child before school and send them in
with a sun hat during the fine weather.

Clubs Update —
e There is no Netball on Thurs 11" June.

e Cricket Club for KS2 starts on Weds 10th June.
If your child is unable to attend an afterschool club please let the office know in advance.

Dates for your Diary —

e Kids Run Free - Free running activities for children ages 3-11 on Bidford Meadow on Sat 6th June
and Sat 4th July, 9.00-9.45am - See Bidford Kids Run Free on Facebook for more details.

e Reception children height & weight survey will take place on Fri 12" June.

e Messy Church is on Sun 14th June (4-5:30pm) with ‘COLOUR SPLASH’ at the Barn looking at the
story of Joseph's Technicolour Dreamcoat — for more information contact Rachel on
rachel@thebarn.org.uk.

e Sports Day will be on Monday 29" June; Rec & KS1 in the morning and KS2 in the afternoon.
(Reserve day in the event of bad weather is Friday 3" July.)

e Year 6 Leavers Service — Friday 17" July at 9.30am.

Book of the Week — Mrs Walsh’s class have been reading the traditional tale of ‘The Three Little Pigs’.
The children enjoyed ‘Huffing & Puffing’ as the wolf tried to catch the pigs.

Mr A Simms



The latest from the BSA...

We’re all busy planning this year’s Summer Fayre - Friday 10" July

VYV VWY
VAVAVAVAAARVAYAAY

Are you looking after your fruit or vegetable plants to enter in the
competition? We will also be picking the best of the cake donations!
Everything will be sold during the féte to donate to school funds!

Coming soon...
e Tombola donation date (3 weeks before the event)
e Cake / fruit / veg competition details — including donation
o Raffle details

This will be a real family fun event and we hope you’ll agree we’ll see out the
school year in style!

From this point on we will be extremely grateful of help with any aspect of
organising or running the fayre. We’re especially interested in any children
that want to join in!

The boring bit: if any parents or carers would like to see the minutes of our meetings, or
the money we’ve made from any of our events, after half term all the information will be
in a folder in reception that you can ask to read any time.

Keep checking our Facebook page for the latest information.
Search for “Bidford School BSA” or sign-up to volunteer on “BSA Volunteers”

The BSA Committee:

Emily, Glenda, Laura and Emma
Emily Lee — Chair (07989323997)
Glenda Vassie — Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson — Secretary (07712166158)
Emma van Zyl — Treasurer (07879665914)




